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McClue, Jonathan

From: Ann Winchester <ann@annwinchester.net>

Sent: 20 February 2017 15:14

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: the Panther House plans

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Application # 2015/6955/P 

  

Dear Jonathan McClue 

  

As I live in Holsworthy Square, and close neighbour of Panther House and Brain Yard, I’ve followed the 

development stages closely.  

  

I think that this is now a truly great design!   

  

And I really admire Dukelease for the way they have gone about it all, and for finally coming up with a 

place that enhances the area in many different  ways - as well as remaining sufficiently beneficial to them in 

business terms.   

  

They’ve got my vote, so I hope they get yours too :-) 

  

With best wishes 

Ann Winchester  

  

PS We’ve been working hard, as a community, to get a better result for the Mount Pleasant site.  We have a 

design which, compared to the stark Post Office proposal, has lower rise buildings, a better community feel, 

more greenery and social space -  yet which also houses more people!  

  

So we hope you guys will pass that, too, in due course? 

. 


